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IRISH PROMOTION 

We will be having an Irish Promotion in both stores from Thursday 9th April to Saturday 

25th April. 

During this time merchandise will be featured in window displays and in departments: 

there will be special Irish display pieces used in both stores. 

At Slough a top line Harpist will be singing and playing in the restaurant on Thursday 9th 

April, Friday 10th April and Thursday 16th April, from approximately 11.30 a.m. to 4.30 

p.m. 

Aer Lingus will be supplying a ground hostess to work at the store to help the promotion 

that Ireland is the place to go for holidays. 
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